Important Parent Reminder from Mrs. Englehart our
School Nurse

I have been in touch with our school nurse and she only has 60 emergency cards to date, so
we are in desperate need of about 316 more. The cards will share critical information
regarding your child's health that she is required input in our database as soon as possible.

She is entering all the health information, requesting allergy/asthma plans in addition to
accepting the emergency cards. This time is allowing families the opportunity to contact
your child’'s doctor for these plans before we return to face-to-face instruction. Additionally,
it allows her to contact families regarding questions that may have been presented on the
emergency card.

| was hoping to have all cards in our office by this afternoon; however, | understand the
challenges families are facing, attempting to balance all of these new expectations. Our
office is open and will gladly accept this information in person; Monday thru Friday from
8:30-3:00, but | would like to have them all no later than Monday, September 21° for
processing purposes. If you are unable to physically bring in your card, please contact the
office for support (992-5535).

Thank you for your attention to this very important medical matter. This information is very
important to us due to our new challenges. This will help us to serve your family more
effectively.

Mrs. Armstrong



